
Calculator Information for the 2023-24 School Year 
 

Downers Grove North High School 
 

 
This memo is designed to assist students and their parents/guardians regarding the 
type of calculator that will be needed for mathematics during the 2023-24 school year.   

 
The following math courses at DGN 

require a scientific calculator – though 

no one specific model is required, a 
version of the “TI-30X” model is 
recommended: 
 

The following math courses at DGN 

require a graphing calculator – though 

not required, the “TI-84Plus” model is 
strongly recommended: 

 Foundations for Math 1 

 Math 1 / 1S 

 Math 2 / 2S 

 Prep for Quantitative Literacy 

 Consumer Math 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Math 2 Honors 

 Math 3 / 3S 

 Math 3 Honors 

 College Algebra 

 Pre-calculus 

 Pre-calculus Honors 

 All Advanced Placement (AP) 

classes 

Note:  models that have a “Computer 
Algebra System” (CAS) such as the TI-89 
or TI-92 will not be allowed.  
 

 

Additional calculator or technology-specific math questions can be directed to Mr. Jon 
Heldmann, Mathematics Department Chair, via email at jheldmann@csd99.org.  During 
summer, please allow for longer response times.    
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